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Milly Southworth
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From: Torpoint Town Council <admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: 22 January 2024 13:54
To: Milly Southworth
Subject: FW: Brief informal Virtual meeting request. Safety Improvement/Speed Limit

Reduction A374.
Harriet Bastin
Torpoint Town Council Support Officer
p- 01752 814165
e. admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk
w. www.torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk
a. 1-3 Buller Road Torpoint Cornwall PL11 2LD
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From: sheviockpc@btinternet.com sheviockpc@btinternet.com <sheviockpc@btinternet.com>

Sent: 19 January 2024 15:56

To: Emily Young <clerk@stgermansparishcouncil.gov.uk>; Milly Southworth <admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>;
Caroline Allen <antonyparishcouncil@gmail.com>

Subject: Brief informal Virtual meeting request. Safety Improvement/Speed Limit Reduction A374.

Dear All,

Sheviock Parish Council is contacting all Parish Councils along the A374 (Torpoint Twisters), to request
their support in the aim of improving road safety/reducing the speed limit to 50mph ( to match that along the
A38).

We are suggesting an initial, brief, virtual meeting, to discuss the way forward/potential of feasibility study.



If possible we would seek a representative from each Parish Council and are proposing the initial date of
Tuesday the 20th of February, circa 1:30pm (times/date can change subject to your availability).

I would be grateful if you could respond stating your interest/availability either way, so that I can create a
virtual meeting invite/agenda.

Please note: This has been sent to St Germans Parish Council, Antony Parish Council and Torpoint Town
Council.

Kind regards,
Nancy

Mrs Nancy Gray

Clerk to Sheviock Parish Council
01503 232996
http://www.sheviockparish.org.uk

This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they
have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show
them to anyone; please e-mail us immediately. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to
recording and/or monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be
disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information
Regulations 2004.

Security Warning: It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any
attachments are virus free. The Authority will not accept liability for any damage caused by a virus.




Milly Southworth
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From: Torpoint Town Council <admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>
Sent: 22 January 2024 14:03
To: Milly Southworth
Subject: FW: Brief informal Virtual meeting request. Safety Improvement/Speed Limit
Reduction A374.

Harriet Bastin
Torpoint Town Council Support Officer

p. 01752 814165

e. admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

w. www.torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

a. 1-3 Buller Road Torpoint Cornwall PL11 21D
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From: Caroline Allen <antonyparishcouncil@gmail.com>

Sent: 22 January 2024 09:03

To: sheviockpc@btinternet.com sheviockpc@btinternet.com <sheviockpc@btinternet.com>

Cc: Emily Young <clerk@stgermansparishcouncil.gov.uk>; Milly Southworth <admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk>;
Clir Kate Ewert <clIr.kate.ewert@cornwall.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Brief informal Virtual meeting request. Safety Improvement/Speed Limit Reduction A374.

Dear Nancy

My members do not support the expenditure that it would cost to install and police a 50mph
speed limit; their experience is that there is very limited overtaking places on this piece of
road and with a lot of slow moving traffic (lorries, tractors etc), my experience is that traffic
is often reduced to under 40mph. So do not wish to attend any meetings on this subject.

Kind regards,
Mrs Caroline Allen

Antony Parish Clerk
01752 466832

On Fri, 19 Jan 2024 at 15:55, sheviockpc@btinternet.com sheviockpc@btinternet.com
<sheviockpc@btinternet.com> wrote:




